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Burlington residents win scholarship at Wilfrid Laurier University
Waterloo, Ont. (Feb. 20) — Two Burlington residents have won scholarships at Wilfrid

Laurier University in Waterloo.

Jodi Patterson, completing the final year of the honors geography program at Laurier,

and Jeffrey Dubberley, in the fourth year of the honors program in religion and culture,

will be among 75 students honored at an awards ceremony at 4:30 p.m. on March 8 in

the Maureen Forrester Recital Hall on campus.

Patterson will receive a $1,000 Incentive Scholarship, awarded to students with an

average of A- or better, and the $250 Mark Lindemann Memorial Award, which

recognizes the student with the highest average in two or more senior land management

courses.

Patterson, who graduated from Lester B. Pearson High School in 1991, is the 22-year-

old daughter of Ron and Lois Patterson of Apollo Road in Burlington.

Dubberley, will receive the $200 Sally Jefferson award, which recognizes outstanding

students in the department of religion and culture.

Dubberley, who graduated from Burlington Central High School in 1992, is the 20-

year-old son of Penny Burk of Twin Oaks Crescent in Burlington.
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Patterson can be reached at (519) 746-2066 and Dubberley, at (519) 884-8867.
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